
Representing supervisors, managers and postmasters in the United States Postal Service 

 
 
 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 
ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
 
 
February 26, 2021 
 
Board Memo 015-2021: NAPS 2021 Virtual Legislative Training Seminar  
 
Executive Board, 
 
NAPS HQ will be hosting the 2021 Legislative Training Seminar as a virtual 
webinar on April 18, 2021 from 1:00PM EST to 5:30PM EST.  
 
The seminar will be held on Zoom as a webinar and requires pre-registration to 
attend. Registration is free, but please ensure that all are registered at least two 
weeks before the seminar in order to guarantee that they will receive all the training 
materials they would have gotten in D.C., as well as a NAPS notebook and LTS 
button. 
 
The registration page can be found here: https://naps.org/Legislative-Training-
Seminar 
 
If you or any members have any questions, please email Rebekah Rose-Leo at 
naps.rr@naps.org.  
 
Please share this memo with your membership. It will also be posted on the NAPS 
website. 
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
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